
Legal Notice 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Colden Fire District 
shall hold an election of one (1) Fire Commissioner for a term of five (5) years pursuant 
to the laws of the State of New York regarding the operations of the Fire District. 
 
Said election will be held on the 12th day of December 2023 between the hours of 6 
P.M. and 9 P.M. at the Fire District Office, 8511 Center Street, Colden, New York 
14033. 
 
Candidates for said election shall file their names with the Secretary of the Fire District 
by November 20, 2023, in writing, to Secretary, Colden Fire District, POB 34, Colden, 
New York 14033.   
 
Secretary 
Colden Fire District 


